Public Governance, Performance and Accountability Amendment (Tax Transparency in Procurement and Grants) Bill 2019
Submission 6 - Response from Accenture

Accenture Australia Pty Ltd

>
accenture

Committee Secretary
Senate Finance and Public Administration Legislation Committee
Parliament House Canberra ACT 2600

20 February 2020

Dear

Senate Finance and Public Administration Legislation Committee's Inquiry into the
Public Governance, Performance and Accountability Amendment (Tax Transparency in
Procurement and Grants) Bill 2019

We refer to your letter dated 7 February and the submission the Senate Finance and Public
Administration Legislation Committee received from the CPSU.

Accenture pays tax in each country where we do business, in accordance with the relevant
tax legislation. Accenture maintains a collaborative and transparent relationship with the
ATO to ensure compliance. We are proud of our economic contribution to the countries
where we operate, through our tax payments, as an employer, and as an enabler of
competitiveness and innovation.

Yours/sincerely/

Bob Eagteft

Chairman and Senior Managing Director
Accenture Australia and New Zealand
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